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St. Mary by the Lake/pages 

BAPTISMS: A class for both parents is 
required before the baptism of a child. Call 
the parish office.  
 
RECONCILIATION: Anytime by appointment 

MARRIAGES: Registered, practicing members, 
call the pastor at least six months in advance 
to make arrangements. 
PARISH REGISTRATION: Forms are available 
in the vestibule or contact the parish office. 

The Epiphany of the Lord 



This Week    

Saturday 01/05/19 5:30pm  Allan Janick 

Sunday 01/06/19 8:30 am Sandy Thompson 

Next Week    

Saturday 01/12/19 5:30pm The Parishioners 
of St. Mary by 
the Lake and                   
St. Matthew      

Parishes 

Sunday 01/13/19 8:30am Sophie Vitek 

Quite Reflection    

Thursday 01/10/19 5:30 pm  Prayer Evenings  

Sat., Jan. 12   

5:30 pm  Celebrant : Rev. Patrick O’Loughlin 

 Greeter: Debbie Andrews 

 Reader: Jon Kroes 

 Eucharist: Mary Paul 
Ric Paul  
Deacon Bob Starr  (H) 

Sun., Jan. 13   

8:30 am  Celebrant: Rev. Patrick O’Loughlin 

 Usher:  Janice Krukowski 
Pat Krukowski 

 Greeter: Lynn Urban 

 Reader: Robb Granger 

 Eucharist: John Urban  
Judy  Glowinski 
Deacon Bob Starr  (H) 

If you cannot fulfill your scheduled date and time, please  
secure a substitute!  Remember to dress appropriately for  
your ministry.  Thank you! 

 
Catholic Relief Services (CRS) provides direct aid to the poor 
and involves people in their own development, helping them 
to realize their potential.  CRS educates the people of the 
United States to fulfill their moral responsibilities toward our 
brothers and sisters around the world by helping the poor, 
working to remove the causes of poverty and promoting 
social justice.  As the official international agency of the 
Catholic Church in the United States, CRS works with local 
Churches and partners to create a world in which people live 
as one human family. Catholic Relief Services eases suffering 
and provides assistance to people in need, without regard to 
race, religion or nationality.   
 
 

We have started a new partnership with North Side Food 
Pantry located in the Ministries at North Pointe (3825 Erie St.). 
The food pantry runs on Tuesday and Thursday from 2-4 pm. 
There are no restrictions on food donated. In addition,  
we are collecting personal care items and paper grocery  
bags. Collection barrels for food and bags are located in  
the vestibule. 
 
Special needs are: 
 
        Jelly, Jam, Preserves and Peanut Butter 
 

Canned meat  Beef Stew 
Canned Salmon Cereal for Kids 
Canned spaghetti (ravioli & Spaghettio’s) 
  

Bar soap  Laundry soap 
Dish soap 

      

At this time, the Food Pantry is not in need of 
plastic bags.  However, paper grocery bags are 
still needed. 
 
The Food Bank has what is called a BIRTHDAY BAG. You fill a 
paper grocery bag with items for the family to be able to       
celebrate a loved one’s special day, such as cake mix, frosting, 
candles, small paper plates and napkins.  Please mark the bag 
"BIRTHDAY BAG". 

Mass Intention Calendar  
The Mass Intention Calendar for 2019 is available.  There are 
many masses available for remembering a loved one. 

Meal Program, Monday, January 7, at the Hospitality 
Center of Racine, St. Luke’s Episcopal 
Church, 514 Main Street.  Karen and Nick 
Recupero have graciously stepped up to take 
over the responsibility of the Monday Night 
Meal Program.  Sign-up to bring food or give  
of your time to help those who are in need.  
Food may be dropped off at St. Mary’s         
between 3:30 and 3:45 pm on Monday,        
January 7.  Any questions, please call the     
parish office, 262-639-3616. 

 
Future Meal Program dates: 

 

April 1, June 24 & October 7. 



 

at St. Mary by the Lake are from 5:30 -  
8 pm, as needed.  
 

The format is: 
 

5:30 - 6:00pm  Rosary is prayed by   
  those present. 
6:00 - 6:20pm  The topic of the week's  
  teaching is shared.  
6:20 - 6:30pm  The Chaplet of the   
  Divine Mercy is prayed. 
6:30 - 7:00pm  Shared Prayer service  
  incorporating th 
  Spiritual Communion  
  prayer 
7:00 - 8:00pm  Quiet Reflection-church 
   remains open for silent, 
  soul-refreshing    
  individual prayer. 

Join us for a presentation by Catholic 
Financial Life Insurance, Wednesday, 
January 16, from 5:45-6:45 pm.  This 
presentation will cover basic 
budgeting and managing your 
finances.  No pre-registration is 
necessary.   
 

 
 
Bingo at St. Monica’s, Sunday,      
January 13, 1 pm.  Sponsored by          
St. Mary by the Lake Parish.  Everyone 
is welcome.  Donations of quarters 
would be appreciated.  For more  
information, please contact Lynn 
Urban,  262-639-9105. 
 

 
 
Our 2nd Family Supper will be held on 
January 19,  after the 5:30 pm Liturgy.   

 
 
Sunday, January 6 
Classes 7 –HS        9:30-11:00 am 
 
Wednesday, January 9: 
Classes K-6        5:30-6:45 pm  
1st Reconciliation 
  Parent’s Meeting        5:30-6:45 pm 
 
 

 
December 22-23 
Contribution Envelopes $2527.97 
Cash Offerings      $3011.11 
Total       $5538.97 
 
December 24-25 
Contribution Envelopes $3018.00 
Cash Offerings      $1178.00 
Total       $4196.00 
 
The operating expense for St. Mary by 
the Lake is $3,700 weekly.  God bless 
each of you!! 

Gautama Siddhartha: A Buddha 
(Mystics & Prophets series), Monday, 
Jan. 14, 10-11:15am, repeated        
6:30-7:45pm, Vimala Bhikkhuni. 
We will consider Siddhartha's early life 
in India, the culture and spiritual 
teachings of that time, and the journey 
he took to become an enlightened 
(awakened) teaching Buddha.  The 
presentation provides an opportunity 
to better understand other cultures 
and religions.  Freewill offering. 

Centering Prayer, every Tuesday, 
7:00-8:00am.  Start your day by 
praying with others- 20 minutes of 
silent centering prayer, followed by 40 
minutes of reading and discussion.  
Freewill offering. 

For more information  
call 262-898-2590 for more info  
or visit www.SienaRetreatCenter.org  

Stop by for some good       
    conversation and  

                  refreshments after Mass. 

 
www.stmattoc.org 
Mass Schedule  
Saturday 4:00pm 
Sunday 10:00am 
T, Th & F 7:45am 
 

Save the Day. Save the Date 

St. Matthew will host a Blood Drive on 
Wednesday, January 16th from 12:30-7 
p.m. in the Gathering Space.  
Appointments can be made online at 
www.bit.ly/stmatthews919, or by calling 
the Blood Center at 1-877-232-4376 or 
Lynn Lopez at 416-4870.  Sign-ups in 
the Gathering Space at St. Matthew will 
begin in December.   Save a life while 
enjoying food, refreshments, and a 
chance to win door prizes. 

Hunger Task Force Volunteer 
Opportunity January 26th 

The Parish Life Committee has 
reserved a date for St Matthew’s at 
Hunger Task Force’s airport location on 
Saturday, January 26th from 1 – 4 pm.  
Volunteers will build and fill boxes of 
basic needs food for low income senior 
citizens. Volunteers will be doing some 
lifting, up to 30 pounds.  You must be 
able to be on your feet for the activity 
and bend, stoop and lift.  Volunteers 
must be 12 yrs. or older.  Anyone 
between 12-16 yrs .old must be 
accompanied by a parent.  We need 
between 18 and 30 volunteers to fill 
our slot.  Please contact Mary 
Komorowski (414-526-0948 / 
mhkomo@wi.rr.com) if you are 
interested in this fun and very 
worthwhile activity. 

2019 Contribution Envelopes are    
available in the vestibule.  Please pick 
them up as soon as possible.  If you do 
not find your envelopes, please place 
your name on the sheet in the vesti-
bule, or call the parish office at  262-
639-3616.  Your envelopes will then be 
ready for you the following weekend. 

Reminder: 
 

Food Pantry workers are reminded to 
report to Ministries at North Pointe at 
1:30 pm on Tuesday, January 15, to 
work at the Food Pantry from 2 - 4 pm. 

St. Paul the Apostle Evangelization and 
Adult Formation Committee is pleased to 
announce a drug prevention presenta-
tion at 6:30 pm on Tuesday January 15th, 
6400 Spring St, Racine, 53406. Your 
Choice Prevention Education was 
started by a family who witnessed their 
son become addicted to drugs and      
alcohol and recover.  The family will     
discuss the impact it had on each of 
them.  We encourage all families to     
attend this informative program.  Please 
park and enter via the west entrance.  
The Evangelization and Adult Formation 
Committee is also seeking groups or    
individuals to help contribute to this   
important and crucial event.  If you, your 
family, a neighbor or just someone you 
casually know has suffered because of a 
drug addiction, please consider helping 
sponsor this program.   For more         
information please contact Amy 
Wallschlaeger by phone, (262) 886-0530, 
or email, awallschlae-
ger@stpaulracine.org.  


